Pamela Martin

From: Crispin Murphy I

Sent: September 26, 2018 4:24 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Feedback re proposed changes to 356-360 Bay Street and 2520 Turner Street

Regarding Zoning Regulation Bylaw, Amendment Bylaw (no. 1169) No 18-103:

| work in the region and the reduction in available parking, for a business which will attract significant vehicular traffic is
not acceptable.

The region surrounding Bay Street already suffers from a severe shortage of available parking. This will worsen an
already significant problem for our business.

| request that the variance for reduced parking be rejected. Any other variances required to operate the business are
acceptable — it fits in well with the rest of the neighborhood.

Thank you.
Cris

| request that my email address not be disclosed.



Pamela Martin

From: Jodi Mann - Nick Crooks I
Sent: October 3, 2018 9:47 AM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: 356 - 360 Bay st 2520 Turner st - Variance

To Whom it May Concern

My partner Jodi and I are tenants of this building, and business neighbours of Absolute Dispensary. I would
like to add my voice of support for this variance permit. Absolute are great neighbours and a positive inclusion
to our business community in Rock Bay. Parking has never been an issue, as customers to both our businesses
do not park for long, therefore there is always parking available. Further to this, most of their staff take
alternate means of transport to and from work which also really helps. In short, Saltchuck Pie Company
supports this variance.

Yours Truly

Nick Crooks

Owner

Saltchuck Pie Company
360 Bay St

Saltchuck Pie Company
360 Bay St.

Victoria BC

V8T 1P7

Ph: I
email:

www.saltchuckpies.com






